
26/03/2019 

MRS Annie Littlehales 
48 Allenby Park PDE 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
Annie.littlehales@outlook.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

This development will directly join a residential area which simply doesn’t suit the character of 
the suburb. There are already issues with noise from industrial spots coming up into Allambie 
Heights and as a resident who lives on this street, while some noise is expected here it would 
be horrible to see the street become impacted by further and closer industrial presence. 

This destruction of the natural habitat will also negatively impact many native animals (some 
protected I believe). Essentially this will cut off this important bush corridor. We would hate to 
see this destroyed. 

Thanks for your consideration. Surely there must be other spaces to use that makes more 
sense for all. 
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